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5th November 2020 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear  
 
 
As you may be aware, the Government announced some updates in relation to the wearing 
of masks during the pandemic. 
 
The advice is that masks should be worn by adults and students when moving around the 
premises, outside of classrooms, such as in corridors and communal areas where social 
distancing cannot easily be maintained.  Masks should also be worn by students when 
travelling on dedicated school transport. 
 
Students should bring their own masks to school for the period of this new lockdown, and 
we trust you will support us in this measure. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me should you wish to discuss further. 
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr M J Slater 
Head of School 
 


